
 

 

Trish Reed 

Accessibility and Communication Specialist  

500 George Street North  

Peterborough Ontario, K9H 3R9 

          October 12, 2017 
 

Dear Trish 
 

Letter of Interest – Andrea Dodsworth 

 

I am writing you a letter of interest to let you know that I am still interested in being a member 

of both The Built Environment Sub-Committee and the Accessible Transportation Advisory 

Committee.  I am interested in a two year term on both committees if I can.  I feel that both 

committees are very important and they both do so much to improve accessibility for everyone 

in the city. 

I have really enjoyed my time with these to committees and I have learned a lot about 

accessibility and how the whole process works, when making improvements in our city that 

involve accessibility to buildings, the built environment and accessible transportation.  I have a 

great interest in both committees, because both have an impact on my day to day life and I love 

being a part of my community and making a difference. 

My time on both committees has taught me a lot about myself and my ability to make change 

happen no matter how big or small the change may be or how long it takes to make it all happen, 

I may not even ever see some changes in my lifetime, but I’ll know that people will benefit from 

the work I was involved in later on. 

I think that I still have a lot of experience to offer to both committees and would like to continue 

to provide input in some way. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andrea Dodsworth 
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